

From: Simpson, Brad
Sent: Mon Feb 15 23:23:43 2010
To: Relter, Doris; Ritchie, Bryan; Bozeman, Walt; Bondurant, Charles H; McAughan, Kelly; Gansert, Tanner; Zamorouev, Alexander V; Syms, Richard M; Piccoli, Leonardo H; Nguyen, Binh Van; Skripnikova, Galina
Subject: Macondo Contingency Core
Importance: High
Attachments: Macondo_Core-Liner_decision_tree v2.ZIP

All,
If you are receiving this email, you will be apart of the technical team that decides if a by-pass core is needed at Macondo. Attached is the current decision tree that should frame the discussion when we enter the reservoir. Please note that it is projected that we will enter the Macondo reservoir the week of March 8th. Please let your TL know if you will not be around that week. The team will send out future timing updates on a weekly basis. Let me know if you have questions.
Thanks

Brad

<<...>>

-----Original Appointment-----

From: Simpson, Brad
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2010 5:50 PM
To: Simpson, Brad; Relter, Doris; Ritchie, Bryan; Bozeman, Walt; Bondurant, Charles H
Cc: McAughan, Kelly; Gansert, Tanner; Zamorouev, Alexander V
Subject: Macondo Contingency Core Plan
When: Monday, February 15, 2010 2:00 PM-3:00 PM (GMT-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada).
Where: R HOU VC WL4 RM 1522 (15 Floor Only) (RHOUVCWL4RM1522@bp.com)

All,

Lets get together to discuss the plan for determining whether to run a core in Macondo. Let use this decision tree as a starting point.

Walt - Could you bring the economic model that was used to determine the 45' net pay cut off?

Chuck - Could you bring the latest estimate for when we will be in the reservoir section?

<< File: Macondo_Core-Liner_decision_tree.ppt >>

Thanks

Brad

CONFIDENTIAL

3520

Exhibit No. _____
Worldwide Court
Reporters, Inc.

BP-HZN-2179MDL02049798